
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 

ROAD WORKS  
 

ROVER WAY  
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
WATER MAIN DIVERSION WORKS WILL BE 

CARRIED OUT BY WELSH WATER ON ROVER 
WAY DURING THE PERIOD SHOWN BELOW.  
TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT WILL BE IN PLACE 
THROUGHOUT THE WORKS TO MAINTAIN 

TRAFFIC FLOWS. 
 

MONDAY 9TH MARCH 2020 
UNTIL 

FRIDAY 27TH MARCH 2020 
 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE. 

 
DAN DAVIES    4TH MARCH 2020  


